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28 September 2020
Dear Parent,
I hope that you are well and that the start of your time with us at Puddletown First has been positive.
We are certainly very pleased with the way in which the children have settled and are fitting into our routines and structures. One of the key elements of reception is the building a sense of independence and self-reliance. With that in mind we would now like to offer you the opportunity to say goodbye to your child in the playground and for them to then make their own way to their classroom on their own. We have staff on hand at all of the external classroom doors who will be on the lookout for independent reception travellers and a member of the reception team will be on hand at the door to welcome them.
We realise that for some, children and parents, this may be a big step and something you want to build up to in the future and that is fine, you are still welcome to walk with your child. Or you may wish to do a staged approach and walk part way round before saying goodbye, again this is fine. Our target is that after 1/2 term as many as possible of the reception children can make their way to their classroom independently if possible.

 

Please do discuss this or any other matters with me if you have any concerns.

 

Best wishes,

 

Dan Hunwick
Headteacher
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